
Dear House Rules Committee: 
 
I am very proud to be an Oregonian and in my opinion the only dog worthy of this title is the Shelter 
Dog. I was at the Capitol for Humane Lobby Day and many representatives and senators are in 
agreement.  
 
The Shelter Dog represents all breeds and champions a very special type of dog. We all know the fate of 
the unwanted Shelter Dog. This no brainer legislation will catapult this special cause into the limelight 
where it will get the attention it so greatly deserves. Why not help ALL dogs not just one breed.  
 
In addition to the humane and obvious reasoning for this choice, this legislation will actually save the 
state money. The promotion of the Shelter Dog will boost adoptions, thus reducing costs of day to day 
operations. Again for this Oregonian it is a no brainer.  
 
Thank you for your time and vote for the Shelter Dog to represent us here in Oregon.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Holly Grigg  
Lincoln City, 97367 
541-679-1369 
 


